

Grasmere Primary School

Headteacher: Neela Moorghen **School Business Manager:** Mel Bernard

92 Albion Road, London N16 9PD Telephone: 020 7254 4564 Facsimile: 020 7249 7278 e-mail: info@grasmere.hackney.sch.uk Website: www.grasmere.hackney.sch.uk

3rd November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back to the second half of the Autumn Term. Please find attached the curriculum newsletter, which lists all the key details on what St Paul's class will be learning this half term.

Contacting Teachers

Please note the email address for contacting the team is:

Year2team@grasmere.hackney.sch.uk

This email address is case sensitive so please do check before sending an email to ensure it is received.

Pick Up

Please ensure to let the office and myself know if there will be any changes to pick up arrangements.

Homework

I would like to thank you for your continued support at home with your child's learning. Children progress well when they revisit these what we have learned in school through their homework practice.

Book Bags

Please remember that book bags need to come in every day. You should be reading with your child at least 15 minutes per day. This will be essential for their progress in year 2. Do not forget to fill the reading record daily.

Thank you,

Meryem and the Year 2 team.











